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Oct. 14

Staff Professional
Development Day
NO SCHOOL FOR
STUDENTS

Oct. 4
Banneker Picture
Day

Oct. 5
Building Bridges
Monthly Meeting

Oct. 10
Morris Book Fair
(10/10-10/14)

Sept. 28
Mispillion Fall
Festival

Oct. 3
Banneker Book
Fair (10/3-10/7)

Oct. 6
Mispillion
Picture Day

Sept. 20
K-2 Immersion
Event @ Banneker

Ross Walk-a-Thon

Mispillion Book Fair
(9/26-9/30)

MCA Picture Day

Sept. 26

Sept. 27
3rd -5th Immersion
Event @ Ross

ABA Parent Clinic

Upcoming Events Visit milfordschooldistrict.org/calendar
for detailed information and more!



Lisa McQueen
Lulu Ross Paraprofessional of the Year
District Paraprofessional of the Year
District Educational Support Professional of the Year

"Ms. McQueen is always at the ready to address children's issues in a kind and
compassionate manner.  I feel very secure having my children in school
knowing she is there to address issues that arise.  She is a kind, warm,
wonderful person who we are very lucky to have in our childrens' lives" 
- Parent Quote nominating Ms. McQueen

Educational Support Professional of the Year



Thank you Bus
Drivers, Contractors,
and Aides!

We'd like to recognize the bus contractors and drivers for
doing their best to get this year started. We have 3400
students being transported daily. There are 100 routes
being run by over 60 buses. These buses collectively
travel more than 5,000 miles a day. Please give these
women and men a big thank you for showing up every
day and doing the hard work of driving a bus. Thank you! 



President John F. Kennedy created National
School Lunch Week (NSLW) in 1962 to
promote the importance of a healthy school
lunch in a child's life and the impact it has inside
and outside of the classroom. #NSLW22 will be
celebrated October 10-14, 2022.

School Lunch Week

IT Professionals Day
 September 20, 2022

The technology department has spent the
beginning of school distributing approximately
2300 devices to the High School and Central
Academy students, and they have done a great
job. 

Recognizing our Technology Team
Supervisor of Technology: Adam Richardson
Technology Specialists: Joshua Mal, Chelsea

Montgomery, Kyle Moore, Patrick Seibel, Eric
Viramontes, and Michael Messick




Fire Prevention Week
October 9-15, 2022 
Fire Won’t Wait. Plan Your Escape 
FPW reinforces the critical importance of
developing a home escape plan with all members
of the household and practicing it regularly. In
addition, this October represents the 100th
anniversary of Fire Prevention Week.

Attendance Awareness Month
School offers opportunities to build relationships and develop

skills such as listening, paying attention, problem-solving and self-
regulation, all which are needed to grow and learn.




https://www.nfpa.org/fpw


College Board Scholars
Finian Fitzgerald - National Rural Small Town
Award
Emmerson Lefever - National Rural Small Town
Award         
Sofia Lopez – National Hispanic Recognition
Award and National Rural Small Town Award
Sabta Mele - National African American
Recognition Award
Donovan Walker - National African American
Recognition Award and National Rural Small
Town Award
Matthew Winkleblech - National Rural Small
Town Award



Community Support

Ms. Tangey Rains Pre-K Classroom awarded
$1,500 for sensory classroom supplies from

Tanger Outlet (Rehoboth) Kids Grant

United Church spent part of their "Love Day"
this weekend spreading a little sunshine at

Milford Central Academy. The beautiful
mums are a welcome addition to the outdoor

dining and work area.

A special thank you to everyone that
helped us “stuff the bus” which include 7

books bags and other supplies like
notebooks, glue, crayons, and more at the

Annual Touch a Truck Event

Thank you to Anchor Church! 
 Earlier this month they provided
the staff at Mispillion Elementary
lunch, a car packed, and school

supplies for students of Mispillion. 


